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Public Service

Commission

March 13, 2017

To Whom It May (Concem,

Regarding: Case #2016-00371

The proposed rate changes and increases from Louisville Gas & Electric are unfair and
regressive.

While I am willing to consider the need for rate increases the suggested fees and new rate
structures are unjust.

They will be of particular burden to those who have the least and should be NOT approved.

Please reject these rates.

Sincerely,

Mark Steiner




